
Ray Borrett 
 
 
I have been a senior boat owning member since 2000. HBYC prior to that. 
I have been an actively contributing member by being on the GC and a previous 
Commodore. I am currently on the Development committee and the Marina 
project committee. So I don’t just talk about what we should be doing, I try to 
make it happen. 
 
I am a retired Mechanical Engineer and happy to put something back into the 
club and the sport that I enjoy. 
 
I have sailed in my own yachts on a regular basis in the bay, ORCV events, 
Hammo, Pittwater to Coffs, Adelaide to Port Lincoln etc. so have a reasonable 
understanding of the sport and the needs of boat owners. I have owned quite a 
number of boats over the years from cruisers to racers, and have supported the 
local contractors financially, as well as the Club. 
 
As the Club is going through a significant period of change, some continuity of 
people and experience will be required, and I am happy to be part of the driving 
force in making the changes happen efficiently and in the best interests of the 
Club. 
 
I hope to be elected again to be an active member of the GC. 
 
Ray Borrett 
 
Tuesday Sept 8th 2015 


